

## MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Thursday 8th March 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to thank you all for taking the time to complete the parent/carer questionnaire over the past two weeks. We had 58 responses which gives a 29% return compared to 32% last year, with the overwhelming majority stating extremely positive comments.

The following table highlights the responses to the questions answered.

	Questionnaires returned 29% (32%) (Brackets indicate January 2017 return)	Strongly agree %	Agree % Strongly agree & Agree %	Disagree %	Strongly disagree %
1	My child enjoys school	72 (71)	28 (29) 100 (100)	0	0
2	The school keeps my child safe	88 (67)	12 (33) 100 (100)	0	0
3	The school informs me about my child's progress	69 (56)	26 (42) 95 (98)	5 (2)	0
4	My child is making enough progress at this school	69 (57)	29 (43) 98 (100)	2 (0)	0
5	The teaching is good at this school	83 (66)	17 (34) 100 (100)	0	0
6	The school helps me to support my child's learning	69 (54)	28 (43) 97 (97)	3 (3)	0
7	The school helps my child to have a healthy lifestyle	58 (51)	40 (47) 98 (95)	2 (5)	0



8	The school deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour	59 (49)	39 (47) 98 (96)	2 (3)	0
9	The school is led and managed effectively	81 (67)	19 (33) 100 (100)	0	0
10	Overall, I am happy with my child's experience at this school	84 (71)	16 (29) 100 (100)	0	0

It is extremely pleasing to see that since the last questionnaire in January 2017 the responses to all strongly agree questions have increased. This highlights that parents/carers can see the improvements that we continue to make at the school.

If you would like to discuss these results don't hesitate to contact me via the school office or on the school playground. Once again thank you for taking the time to complete the questionnaire and please do not underestimate the role that you have played in ensuring that Meadgate Primary School continues to improve and evolve.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg Executive Headteacher